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          19th January 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

By 1st February your child will have made the important decision on the subjects they will be studying for their 

GCSE subjects. Please find enclosed a Choices booklet which contains all of the information they will need to 

make informed decisions about the subjects they wish to take in Key Stage Four.  This pack also contains a 

Choices form which must be completed, signed and returned to your child’s form tutor on or before 1st 

February. 

To help you support your child in making these important decisions, we are holding a Choices Evening on 25th 

January from 6-8pm.  The choices evening has two components: a brief presentation in the hall where our 

choices process is outlined and a subject 'market place' in the sports hall where you can ask the subject 

experts: our teachers and heads of faculty, any questions about their subject area.  The timings of these will 

be: 

6.00 - 6.30pm: Arley, Dunham & Moreton Hall: Presentation from the Senior Leadership Team for parents 

only in the Main School Hall. 

6.30 - 7.15pm: Arley, Dunham & Moreton Hall: A subject 'Market Place' in the Sports Hall for students and 

parents. 

6.30 - 7.00pm: Tatton & Walton Hall: Presentation from the Senior Leadership Team for parents only in the 

Main School Hall. 

7.00 - 7.45pm: Tatton & Walton Hall: A subject 'Market Place' in the Sports Hall for students and parents. 

We look forward to seeing you at Choices Evening.  If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not 

hesitate to contact Mrs Feast (Head of Year 9) or I using the contact details at the back of the Choices booklet. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Catherine McGahey 

Assistant Headteacher 


